
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Other Side of the Story: 
 

Using the Experience of Landlords to 

Improve Rental Assistance Programs 

 

Wednesday, August 22nd 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
 

Since the summer of 2016, the Housing Alliance of Pennsylvania and Dr. Zuberi 

of Duquesne University have been meeting and interviewing landlords to simply 

get the landlord side of the story. 

 

Well, we took your answers to the Housing Authority and the Department of 

Human Services and now we want you to come and hear what is changing and 

tell us what you think! 
 

Details  
 

Date: Wednesday, August 22, 2018  

Time: 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Location: 710 Fifth Ave. Suite 1000, Pittsburgh, PA 

 

To Register CLICK HERE or  
Contact Gale Schwartz at gale@housingalliancepa.org or 412-281-1137 
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